
THIS CHEMICAL TREATMENT IS BEING CONDUCTED PURSUANT TO A PERMIT ISSUED BY THE 
MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION (MASSDEP) AND AN ORDER OF 

CONDITIONS ISSUED BY THE ARLINGTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

WARNING 
SPY POND TO BE TREATED ON  

THURSDAY May 20th, 2021 
 

THESE WATERS WILL/HAVE BEEN CHEMICALLY 
TREATED TO CONTROL THE GROWTH OF 

NUISANCE AQUATIC VEGETATION 
 

USAGE OF THESE WATERS ARE PROHIBITED UNTIL THE 

FOLLOWING DATES: 
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
 

 

590 Lake Street Shrewsbury, MA 01545 
508-885-0101 

DRINKING AND COOKING 05/23/21 
BOATING, FISHING AND SWIMMING 05/21/21 
WATERING OF LIVESTOCK 05/21/21 
IRRIGATION 05/25/21 

 


